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ECE Newsletter


September 2019








Attendance


Attendance is important in order for your child to achieve as much growth as possible throughout the school year. We are aiming for a 95% attendance rate.  We need your help to do this. Please aim to have your child attend every day possible and if, for whatever reason, they are not able to attend PLEASE call the attendance line and report your child’s absence. 





Attendance Line


When students are going to be absent, please call the school and leave a message. The attendance line is available 24 hrs. 720-424-4621.





Tardiness


Establishing a consistent routine everyday helps your child to develop healthy habits and understanding of time management. In addition, routine habits also greatly relieve stressful transitions at drop-off time.  If in the event you are running behind schedule, please proceed to the schools main entrance and collect a tardy slip from the front office. This will be the only entrée point into the school after 8:45 am.  








Breakfast Reminders


Breakfast is served daily from 8:00 am to 8:30 am. Parents must remain with all ECE students for breakfast. PLEASE, reserve the breakfast tables for children who are in fact eating breakfast.  





Homework


Homework will be sent home once a month. Please see homework calendar (in this week’s blue folder) for instructions. If you have questions regarding homework, please ask your classroom teacher. 





Classroom Questions/Concerns


If you have concerns or questions about things that take place in the classroom, please communicate to your child’s teacher first.  This will help to facilitate positive relationships between the teacher and parent. Thank you in advance for your support and remember that we are all working together towards helping your child grow. 








Sports Dress-Up Day!!!





Fri. Sept. 13th is wear your                favorite football team’s jersey                      to school. 





     			$1.00 donation in order to participate.


 


All proceeds to go towards              EBA events throughout the            2018-19 school year. 








Upcoming Event Schedule





Sept. 2nd - No School for Labor Day


Sept. 5th - First Farmers’ Market in the am in the cafeteria


Sept. 10th  – Picture Day


Sept. 20th  – No school for all ECE classes


Sept. 27th - Mexican Independence Day Celebration (more info to come)


Sept. Field Trips TBD (Info will be sent out in a separate note)


Sept. 30th - ALL MEDICAL RECORDS needed on file for your child. Records must be turned in by this date in order for your child to continue attending classes











Promoting Independence


It can be hard at the beginning of the year to let our little ones go.  For some, staying at school can be very emotional.  Remain positive about school and trust that even if drop off is hard, your child is having fun all day long at school! 


Make mornings easier by not rushing and allowing plenty of time for breakfast, getting ready, and saying goodbye.
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